


 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Via E-mail (HOyer@shutts.com) 

 

October 21, 2019  

 

Shutts & Bowen LLP 

Harvey E. Oyer, III 

525 Okeechobee Blvd, Suite 1100 

West Palm Beach, FL 33401 

HOyer@shutts.com 

 

 

Re: Flagler Museum Temporary Boat Docks  

 

We have reviewed the proposed plans for the temporary docks at the Flagler Museum for the late 

March special event and we have no objection to the proposal. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

P. Kristen Pressly, Esquire  

General Counsel 

The Breakers Palm Beach, Inc. 

One South County Road 

Palm Beach, FL 33480 

Kristy.Pressly@thebreakers.com 
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